
October 1
st
 Newsletter  

 

Dear Year 3 Parents, 

I hope you are all doing well. Below is this week’s plan 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me over weebly. 

Regards, 

Ms. Sherine 

 
 This week:   

 

English:  

 We will continue looking at Unit one in the Pupil book where Students will get to write a 

story with a familiar setting. 

Grammar: Units 4 and 9 (Adjectives) 

Spelling: “words used to describe people” 

Self-centered, optimistic, well-mannered, evil, horrid, grubby, brave, loyal, 

wise, outgoing.  

Social:  

We will continue looking at Unit one “Life in a village” students will learn about directions 

and compasses. 

Maths: 

Addition and Subtraction (Regrouping) 

Science: 

We will continue looking at Chapter one: living things 

 

 



 


